
  

St. Paul Catholic Church                       Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity                                         May 31, 2015 

St. Peregrine Devotion  
Wednesday, June 3rd  

St. Peregrine is the patron saint for those 
suffering with a cancer affliction. 

Appreciation Dinner  
Monday, June 15th 

Many of our Clergy and Religious will be 
honored in recognition for their service. 

  

A Message 
From        

Fr. Doug  
     

 In todayõs Gospel and reading 

from the letter of St. Paul we hear 

of the gift of the Triune God,  

Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  We 

make the sign of the cross, recite 

the Creed, and recite the òGlory 

Beó as expressions of our faith as 

a Trinitarian people.  But what 

does it mean for Christian      

stewards to accept in a practical 

way the experience of God as  

Holy Trinity? 

Stewardship and the Holy 

Trinity: God the Father ð The 

single source of who we are and 

all that we possess, all of which 

He entrusts to us as caretakers ð 

not owners; God the Son ð The 

supreme teacher and example of 

stewardship.  Jesus shows us the 

true way to live as stewards; God 

the Spirit ð Dwelling within us 

through our baptism, the Holy 

Spirit inspires us to use all of our 

gifts well by living and acting   

according to Godõs plan. 

Inside this issue. . .  

BIG SALE  
Angel Gift Shop 

Take 75% off any red tag item,  
through the month of June.  

The Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit  

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity.  The Holy 
Trinity is one of the most fundamental mysteries of our faith. That and 
other mysteries of the faith are sometimes a challenge for us as Catholics. If 
we do not understand nor fully grasp something, we may have a tendency 
to doubt, to have reservations.   

The Gospel from Matthew, even though not lengthy, contains Jesusõ 
complete call to us to òmake disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the 
name of the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit.ó  Needing all the answers 
is a human failing. As professed Catholics we need to accept, and we need 
to follow and commit to the Lordõs call to discipleship. 



2 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Saint Paul  
Catholic Church  

3131 Hyde Park Rd.  
 

Parish Office Mailing Address:     
1700 Conway Dr. 
Pensacola, FL  32503 
 
Parish Office 
Hours: Mon. - Fri. 9:00am-3:00pm  
Ph. (850) 434-2551   
Fax (850) 436-6449   
churchoffice@stpaulcatholic.net   
www.stpaulcatholic.net  
 
Celebration of  the Sacraments 
Mass:     
Saturday Vigil: 4:30pm 
Sunday: 9:00am, 11:00am,  & 6:00pm  
Monday through Saturday: 8:30am 
 
Reconciliation:   
Saturday: 9:00am, 3:30pm - 4:15pm 
Sunday:  During most 9:00am &  

11:00am Masses 
1st Wednesday of the month: 
6:30pm (or by appointment) 
 

Follow us on  

Parish  Mission  

Love God.    Serve Others.    Make Disciples.   

 

Second Annual Corpus Christi Procession  

Bishop Parkes will celebrate the 11:00am Mass at the Basilica 
of St. Michael, the Archangel, 19 N. Palafox St., on Sunday, 
June 7th.  Following Mass, Bishop Parkes will lead the Corpus 
Christi procession and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and 
Benediction will follow the procession. 

 

 

A Sacred Gift of Silence  
Why Do We Have Silence                                                          

After the Readings During Mass?  

The instructions for how to celebrate Mass tell us: At the 
conclusion of a reading sacred silence is to be observed to medi-
tate briefly on what we have heard. 

We pause for twenty seconds.  Twenty seconds of silence 
and no movement might seem like an eternity because we may 
be unaccustomed to silence.  After the reader is finished pro-
claiming the reading, he or she, returns to their seat.  No one 
moves or says anything for twenty seconds. 

We recommend you do one of two things for those twenty 
seconds.   

1) Look back over the reading in the Order for Mass hand-
out.  See if there is a word, sentence or thought that 
strikes you that day. The readings are listed in the Order 
for Mass you received when you came into church.  

2) Simply sit in the quiet of Godõs house and experience 
Godõs presence in the silence for a few seconds. 

We hope you find sacred silence to be a gift in our busy 
world, for that is what the church intends it to be, a sacred gift. 

  

 

 

Upward Glance  

Try spending part of each day alone with God. Human    
conversation keeps you grounded on Earth. Moments spent 
with God are moments glancing toward the Heaven that awaits. 

 

 

For direct access to 
our Parish  website, 

simply scan this QR 
Code with  your      

smartphone.  
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Mass Intentions  
Sunday, May 31 

      9:00 AM     Edna Ruth Green 
                     Mr. and Mrs. Leo J. O'Neill 
                     Dr. Teodoro Jongko 

     11:00 AM     Parishioners of St Paul  
                         Catholic Church 

      6:00 PM     Roberta and Mathias Lapa 

Monday, June 01 

      8:30 AM     Dr. Teodoro Jongko 

Tuesday, June 02 

      8:30 AM     Ed Galbavy 

Wednesday, June 03 

      8:30 AM     David and Greg Florian 

Thursday, June 04 

      8:30 AM     Barbara DeArmond 

Friday, June 05 

      8:30 AM     Ortega Family 

Saturday, June 06 

      8:30 AM     Linda Fowler 

      4:30 PM     Ron Messier 
                     Dr. Teodoro Jongko 
                     Daniel Patrick Ryan 

Sunday, June 07 

      9:00 AM     Velfort J. DeArmond Jr. 
                     Mr. George Touart 
                     John and Marsha Schwab 

     11:00 AM     Parishioners of St Paul  
                         Catholic Church 

      6:00 PM     Daniel Patrick Ryan 

 

 
Weekly Readings  

Sunday Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Ps 33; Rom 
8:14-17; Mt 28:16-20 

Monday Tb 1:3, 2:1b-8; Ps 112; Mk12:1-12 

Tuesday Tb 2:9-14; Ps 112; Mk 12:13-17 

Wednesday Tb 3:1-11a, 16-17a; Ps 25; Mk 
12:18-27 

Thursday Tb 6:10-11, 7:1bcde, 9-17; 8:4-9a; 
Ps 128; Mk 12:28-34 

Friday Tb 11:5-17; Ps 146; Mk 12:35-37 

Saturday Tb 12:1, 5-15, 20; Tb 13; Mk 
12:38-44 

Sunday Ex 24:3-8; Ps 116; Heb 9:11-15; 
 Mk 14:12-16, 22-26  

 

      Hospitality is Discipleship  

Do you know what has the greatest impact on whether a visitor 
comes back to our church or not?  According to national studies, 
the most important factor is whether a visitor felt welcomed or not.  
You may not have thought of hospitality as essential to discipleship 
or evangelization but it comes even before preaching and prayer in 
the order of experience.  The vast majority of those who do not feel 
welcome do not return.  For this reason, a warm greeting in the 
parking lot, a door held open for the next person and a sincere sign 
of peace could very well have a greater impact on a personõs eternal 
salvation than the Sunday homily or music.  

Is St. Paul a welcoming community?  The real question we need 
to ask ourselves is: òAm I welcoming and hospitable at Massó?  A 
church is only as hospitable as its members. Hospitality cannot be 
limited to the few volunteers specially assigned to each Mass; we are 
all ministers of hospitality because we are all disciples seeking to 
share the joy we have found in Christ.  If we have ever had a       
less-than-hospitable experience, then we should try to bring a     
welcoming spirit all the more into the community that is our parish 
family.  Here are a few suggestions to consider.  Try applying them 
each Sunday as you are able: 

¶  If you are able to walk without difficulty, park in a farther 
spot to leave closer spaces for visitors. 

¶  Sit in the center of the pew so that others can enter easily af-
ter you. 

¶  Sit toward the front to leave spaces for late-comers.  

¶  Offer a smile at the sign of peace.  

¶  If you see someone whose name you do not know, introduce 
yourself: òI donõt believe we have formally met beforeéó  
And if they are new to the parish or a visitor, please wel-
come them. 

    

 

 

 

 St. Peregrine Devotion  
First Wednesday of the Month  

This Wednesday will be our St. Peregrine Devotion to pray for 
cancer victims.  The devotional will be held in the ambulatory niche 
where the statue of St. Peregrine is housed below the St. Peregrine 
window.  St. Peregrine is the patron saint for those suffering with a 
cancer affliction. This devotion will take place immediately follow-
ing daily Mass at 9:00am.   
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BIG SALE!  

The Angel Gift Shop is having a pre
-inventory sale.  Take 75% off any 
red tag clearance item during the 
entire month of June. 

 

We will be closed for inventory, June 25-
30.  We will re-open Wednesday, July 1st. 

 

 

 

  

Evening Prayer  
An Opportunity for Quiet Reflection  

 Please join us for Evening Prayer in the Adoration 
Chapel on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 

Fridays at 6:00pm.  We begin with the Angelus and 
move right into Evening Prayer.   

Evening Prayer is the second great hinge of the 
Catholic Life of Prayer in the Liturgy of the 
Hours.  At Evening Prayer, we reflect over the day 
that was and offer thanksgiving for the grace of the 
day.  It is also a time when we pray for the dead.   

  

 

 

What is Alpha?  

    In order to embrace the call 
to make disciples, St. Paul 
Church will embark on an     
exploration of Christian faith 
using a 12-week course called      
Alpha.  

Have you ever asked yourself òIs this all there 
is?ó Well, 15 million others from 65 countries have 
studied this question and other big questions of 
lifeéand faith. Alpha offers permission to discuss 
these questions in small groups, to learn, and ex-
change ideas. The results are life changing for 
some, making God òrealó for others, but bottom-
line bringing you farther along on your journey to 
Jesus Christ.  

Look for more details to follow in future       
bulletins. 

  

College -Age Summer Men's Group  

In June we will begin a 10-week series for     
college age guys (18-26) to journey through the 
trials young men face. 

This group will feature a comfortable environ-
ment where young men can speak freely, combined 
with a team of older Catholic brothers, offering 
greater perspective and encouragement. 

 

Beginning Monday, June 1 

7:00pm - 8:30pm @ The Drowsy Poet 

86 Brent Lane, 32503 

 

Please register to receive a short reading for the 
first meeting. If youõre interested, just email your 
name to havensj@stpaulcatholic.net, or feel free to 
simply show up on June 1st. 

 

 

 

Stewardship  

Having a Greater Sense of Purpose 

For many Catholics, we think seriously about 
stewardship when our parish or diocese raises 
money but real stewardship is about becoming 
more fulfilled and having a greater sense of       
purpose. Itõs giving back to God in gratitude for 
his gifts.  

Find out where you can put your talents to 
work in our parish. Talk with Father Doug or Fa-
ther Kevin, with the rectory staff or any of the par-
ish leaders. Everything we have and everything we 
are comes from God. He deserves the best we 
have to give in return.  
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Stephen Ministers Are There to Care  

Are you going through a difficult time,        
emotionally, spiritually, or relationally? Are you 
lonely, experiencing a crisis, or simply stressed by 
everyday life? You don't have to suffer alone. Our 
Stephen Ministers are trained caregivers, ready to 
listen, care for and encourage you, pray with and 
for you, and provide confidential one-to-one 
Christian care to help you through whatever it is 
that you are facing.  

To find out more, talk with Angel Chirco, (850) 
586-5162 or Nick Thorpe, (850) 484-4854.   

For more information about Stephen Ministry, 
please visit our parish webpage at http://
www.stpaulcatholic.net/church/stephen. 

 

 

 

 

 

  Parish Ministry and Event                   
Photo Gallery  

Be sure and check out photos from recent    
parish events on the St. Paul Catholic website. 
Simply go to stpaulcatholic.net/church > Events > 
Photos.  

If you would like photos of your ministry or 
parish event added to the website, please contact 
Diane Wilkinson at babydocmom@gmail.com or 
(850) 516-0924. 

  

Why do we pray the Creed ð The Creed is a 
very important part of the Mass. Everywhere 
around the world the same articles of our faith are 
being professed and prayed in all the languages of 
humanity. So, with one voice, in many languages, 
we stand and profess the same beliefs. For centu-
ries, this has been one of the ways our church has 
remained united in our beliefs and practices. 

It was formulated in its present form in the year 
325. This Creed has been prayed by Christians for 
centuries as a way to state what we believe about 
God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, about death 
and resurrection, the Church, and the forgiveness 
of sins and the life to come. 

 

Exercising Your Faith  

The celebration of Mass is not confined to our 
minds, hearts, and voices, but is meant to involve 
our bodies as well. Like a joyful dance, each pos-
ture is significant and has meaning. 

Standing: Standing is a sign of respect, so we 
stand when the celebrant ð representing Christ ð 
enters and leaves. We also stand for the Gospel. 

Kneeling: From the early days of the Church, 
kneeling has been a gesture of penance but more 
recently has come to show adoration. Thus we 
kneel for the Eucharistic prayer. 

Sitting: We sit for the pre-Gospel readings and 
the homily in a posture of listening and meditation.  

Bowing: In our culture, a bow usually expresses 
reverence and honor.  

Eucharistic Adoration  
Available Daily  

Open Adoration available Thursdays after  
Mass until Friday at 7:30am  


